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There were no changes in the presenters or curriculum for the sessions on Tuesday afternoon,

August 30, 2022.

Wednesday, August 31, 2022

Morning Sessions

8:25 - 8:30

8:30 - 9:00

9:00 - 9:30

9:30 - 10:00

Welcome — Russ Rose

Our Future is Bright

Russ Rose, President, Kentucky Rural Water Association and CEO of Oldham
Co. Water Districts

David Peterson, Executive Board for National Rural Water Association and
CEOQO, Caveland Environmental Authority

David Baird, President, National Rural Water Association

(This session was shortened to 30 minutes to allow for the addition of a speaker.)
Covid 19 is still with us, as are many of the changes Covid brought about. However,
Kentucky utilities have persevered and our future is bright. This session will discuss
changes in the industry, both regulatory and legal, brought about by the events of
the past few years from the perspective of both Kentucky Rural Water Association
as well as the National Rural Water Association. This session will cover changes at
the state and federal levels that may impact Kentucky water and wastewater utilities.

7 Simple Secrets to Project Success

Sandra Dunahoo, Nesbitt Engineering

(This session was moved from the 11:15 time slot to accommodate the requests of
an addition of a speaker.)

Give me the money! This session will drill down on 7 simple secrets to increase
your competitive edge in developing projects and winning much needed funding to
better serve your customers. Project funding is competitive but often project funding
opportunities are missed by simple oversights. The presenter will provide tools and
information to better compete in the project funding arena.

Recent Developments in Utility Regulation

Damon Talley, Stoll Keenon Ogden

(Because of a scheduling conflict, Carey Johnson was unable to attend the sessions
on August 31, 2022)

This presentation summarized the changes to Kentucky’s Sales Tax exemption for



10:00 — 19:15

10:15 - 10:45

10:45 -11:15

11:15-11:45

11:45 - 11:55

“residential” utility customers which becomes effective on January 1, 2023. The
importance of complying with PSC Orders and the consequences of ignoring or
disobeying those Orders was emphasized. Municipal Wholesale Water Rates and
the information which municipal utilities need to provide the PSC to facilitate
expedited approval of the proposed wholesale rates was discussed. Finally, the
presenter emphasized the importance of keeping accurate Minutes of Board
meetings.

BREAK

PSC Utility Regulatory Issues — Update

Kent Chandler, Chairman, Kentucky Public Service Commission

(No changes in this presentation.}

The PSC maintains regulatory responsibility for many of Kentucky’s water and
wastewater utilities. Regulatory compliance can be quite challenging for utilities.
As we look forward to a brighter future, this session will address some of the
regulatory issues facing Kentucky utilities and will outline how the PSC plans to
address these problems.

Funding Opportunities — Kentucky Infrastructure Authority

Sandy Williams, Executive Director, Kentucky Infrastructure Authority

{No changes in this presentation.)

With a bright future ahead, this session will explain funding opportunities that are
available to water and wastewater utilities through KIA. Types of funds available
for treatment facilities, collection and distribution systems, stormwater and or
additional projects will be discussed. Guidelines will be offered for proper
procedures to follow when submitting applications.

Legislative Update

David Osborne, House Speaker, Kentucky House of Representatives

(This session was confirmed and added after the original application was filed with
the Commission.)

Our Future is Bright in the Kentucky Legislature. In this presentation, Speaker
Osborne will report on the General Assembly activities impacting water and
wastewater utilities from the 2022 legislative session and will address potential
matters that may come before the 2023 session. As time allows, questions regarding
legislative concerns will be taken from the audience.

Closing Remarks — Randall Kelley



